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Friday 18th November                     

Children in Need                                 

Tuesday 22nd November                     

Year 6 Artic Explorer Workshop                                 

Friday 25th November            

Year 2 Fordhall Farm Visit                

Tuesday 29th November           

Year 1 Exotic Zoo Visit                  

Wednesday 30th November           

Year 5 Cosford Museum Visit  

Wednesday 7th December           

Nursery Parent Consultation Day 

Thursday 8th December   

Christmas Dinner         

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Captain Webb Safeguarding Council took to the stage again this week to present an             

assembly on Anti-bullying, as part of Anti-Bullying Week., 14th - 18th November.  Their 

presentation  included talking to the whole school about understanding what bullying is 

and how they are there to help anyone with any issues they may have.                                           

Well done Safeguarding Council. 

 

On School Premises 
 

Year 3 came to school dressed 

as Greek Goddesses and     

Gladiators for a fun packed day 

learning about the Ancient 

Greeks.  They re-enacted Great 

Wars & Debates, experienced 

first-hand weaponry and took 

part in role play activities,  

bringing the Greeks to life. 

Please see Mrs Folger in the school office          

if you are interested in tickets. 

 


